
23rd September 2022 

Dear Parents, 

We had a lovely assembly this morning and we gave out some badges to the children who are being 

Head Girl/Boy, Deputy Head Girl/Boy, House Captains and School Council Leaders. These are all areas of 

responsibility and all these children will live up to these expectations. Most of these areas are for the 

year 6 children and they have started really well this year and are all a great examples to the school. The 

following children have been awarded these positions. 

Head Boy – Sahil  

Deputy Head Boy – Bailey  

Head Girl – Florence  

Deputy Head Girl – Sonia  

House Captains  

Mckenzie - Sensational Squirrels   

Lily – Brilliant Badgers  

Umme  - Fantastic Foxes  

Fizi  – Heavenly Hedgehogs  

School Council  

Year 1 – Lucas, Mujtaba 

Year 2 – Zachary, Beatrice  

Year 3 – George, April  

Year 4 – Jing Ann, Haleema  

Year 5 – Olivia, Andreea  

Year 6 – Mia, Musa  

I hope everyone has a lovely week end and all the best, 

 

 

Christopher Holmes 

Head teacher 

Dates for your Diary 
Monday 10th October -School Photographs 
Friday 21st October— Break up for half term  
Monday 31st October— Return to school  
Wednesday 2nd November -Flu Immunisation 
Thursday 24th November - Parents Evening  

NEWS 

P.E Kits 
Please ensure your child has  their PE kit in 

school. 
 

Lost Property 
Please ensure that all your child’s belongings 

have their name on. 
 



NEWS 23nd September 2022 

Certificate & Award Winners 
 

16th September2022 
Year R:  Aroldas, Crystal, Patrick  
Year 1: Zarrah, Muhammed Abdul Qayyum Qazi, Lucas 
Year 2: Emily, Muhammad Ahmad, Stefan 
Year 3: Sharnie, Kaitlyn, Luiza  
Year 4: Lacey, Noah, Haleema   
Year 5: David, Eliza, Kinza 
Year 6: Nabil, Aaron, Florence   
Lunchtime award: Miley-Rose, Zohra  
Attendance:  KS1 Reception  KS2 Year 4 
Punctuality:  KS1Year 2 KS2 Year 6  
 

22nd September 2022 
Year R:  Alfie - Joe, Carter, Maisie –May  
Year 1:  Maddie-Lee, Syed, Donte  
Year 2: Hafsa, Alexis, Sophia  
Year 3: Aliza,  Theo, Theo   
Year 4: lily, Sarah, Abdul  
Year 5:  Lily, Sarah, Abdul  
Year 6:  Iram, Mckenzie, Lily  
Lunchtime Award: Lola, Dylan  
Attendance:  KS1Year 2  KS2 Year 3  
Punctuality:  KS1Year 2  KS2 Year 6 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Our Family Support Worker Mrs Eccles can be con-
tacted by phone on 01282 864607 or 07715653786. 
She is also available on the yard at the beginning 
and end of the school day.  Mrs Eccles can provide 
advice and support to help families and can help 
with accessing additional support service. Please do 
not hesitate to contact Mrs Eccles if you need any 
support. 

Keep Your Child Safe Online  

Are you using parental controls to keep your 
child safe online?  

Parental controls allow you to block and filter 
upsetting or inappropriate content. They work 
across your WiFi, phone network, individual 
apps and devices. 

Get advice on setting up parental controls to 
help keep your child safe online here:  

https://www.nspcc.org.uk/keeping-children-
safe/online-safety/parental-controls/  

Punctuality and Attendance 
Please ensure your child attends school every day. If 
for any reason your child will be absent, please    
contact the school office by 9am. 
 
School starts at 8:45. Please ensure your child is 
here on time. The children start on their lessons 
when they arrive in school and if your child is late, 
they miss important teaching and learning time.  
If you are struggling with attendance or punctuality, 
please contact the school office or speak to our  
Family Support Worker, Mrs Eccles 

https://www.nspcc.org.uk/keeping-children-safe/online-safety/parental-controls/
https://www.nspcc.org.uk/keeping-children-safe/online-safety/parental-controls/

